Issue 26

Hendal Primary School Belong, Appire, Activitive.

Hendal Primary School Tel: 01924 259465 www.hendalprimary.org.uk

WELCOME *RACK*



| Mr Rigg is running the |
|------------------------|
| London Marathon on |
| Sunday and we are |
| having a non-uniform |
| day this Friday. Your |
| child can pay £1 to |
| support him in raising |
| money for the Make a |
| wish Foundation or you |
| can donate online at |
| www.justgiving.com/ |
| chrisriggwish |
| COOD LUCKI |

NON-UNIFORM DAY £1

FRIDAY 20TH APRIL

Mr Digg is rupping the

GOOD LUCK!



Class Attendance Class **Panthers** 97.6% **Penguins** 94.3% **Dolphins** 89.4% **Koalas** 90.0% **Zebras** 95.8% **Elephants** 93.9% **Giraffes** 94.6% **Toucans** 89.3% **Puffins** 97.0% **Tigers** 95.9% **Pandas** 95.3%

(w/e 29/3/18) 94.2% Target = 96% or above

"FRIENDS OF HENDAL"

Our first Friends of Hendal group meeting will be on Wednesday 25th April at 9.15 am in the blue School hall. This is organised by Mrs Clough (School Governor) supported by Mrs Knowles.

WATER BOTTLES

After listening to feedback from parents and

children, they can now bring their own water bottles to school that can be taken home daily and washed ready for the next day. There will still be school bottles available for children who do not bring one from home.

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm

| Friday 20th Apr | Classes 3A and 3B |
|-----------------|-------------------|
| Friday 27th Apr | Class 4A |
| Friday 4th May | Class 4/5 |
| Friday 11th May | Class 5A |
| Friday 25th May | Classes 6A and 6B |

Class Assembly 9 15-9 35 am

| | |
|-------------------|------------------|
| Thursday 26th Apr | Miss Alderson 1B |
| Thursday 3rd May | Miss Rogers 4/5 |

CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to Mrs Freer, our Class 5 Teacher, who has completed her NQT year and continues to make a positive impact at Hendal. Well done and thank you.

NEW UNIFORM

We are currently talking to children about our plans for a new uniform from September 2018. Children have requested sweatshirts with logos



and no tie. Please bear this in mind when purchasing any new items this term. We will keep you informed and our final decision will be made before the half term holidays.

NEW STARTERS - NURSERY

We would like to welcome our new starters in Nursery this week and hope you enjoy all the fun activities and meeting new friends.



ASDA GREEN TOKENS

We have been accepted on the Green Token vote at Asda Durkar running from April to June. Don't forget to ask for your green tokens and pop them in our box. It would be amazing if we could win the £500 so we could buy more books for our new library areas.

NEW ENTRANCE

Our new entrance at the top of Humley Road is now open, please use the entrance lower down if you need to use the ramp.

THANKYOU

A huge thankyou to Mrs Hughes (Erin's Mum—2A) for all the help she has given to school when purchasing resources from Toys R Us - it is very much appreciated.

SCHOOL DINNERS

From 1st April the cost of a School dinner will be £2.10. Please pay for your child's dinners, in advance, online at www.feedinghungryminds.co.uk.

BEST OF BRITISH THEMED DINNER

On 23rd April we are having a Best of British Themed dinner. The menu will be:

Pork or Quorn Sausage with Yorkshire Pudding Cheese and Potato Pie

Vanilla Sponge with Berry Custard (there will be no sandwich choice on that day). If your child wishes to have the dinner please book and pay for it online as soon as possible. Thanks.



MAY DAY – On Monday 7th May school is closed. School opens on Tuesday 8th May as usual.

Designated Safeguarding Leads - Mrs K Ashton (Headteacher), Mr D Benson (Deputy Headteacher),
Mrs R Knowles (SENCO & Early Years Foundation Leader), Safeguarding Governor - Mr T Carter (Chair of Governors tcarter@hendal.wakefield.sch.uk) If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of children you can contact Social Care Direct on 0345 850 3503